
April 20, 2025 

Dear Chair Pesik et al.:  

I write to express my interest in serving on the Executive Committee of the Administrative Law 

Section.   

I have been an administrative law judge in Washington for five years now and I would like to 

become more involved with the community.  My interest is two-fold: I wish to both learn and 

contribute.  I have much to learn about administrative law and its practice in Washington.  And I 

would like to assist in developing resources and opportunities for the administrative law 

practitioners who appear before me.  I also have a deep interest in the craft of legal writing and in 

developing trainings that make complex information accessible and memorable for different 

learning styles.   

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

€ 
Anne Fitzpatrick 


